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This morning Elvia prayed, “Loving 
Father, thank You for all our friends at 
Alderwood who have been so faithful 
in support and prayer all of these 
years.” She asked for your physical 
and spiritual health, for our Lord to 
be your Portion in every way, and for 

God to use you as you share the Gospel with others. 
We do pray for you often, and thank the Lord for the 
51 years you’ve loved us as your Missionaries. 
We’ve been serving the Wishkah Valley Community 
Church as Interim Pastor since last June. What 
a blessing it’s been to preach the Word and to 
encourage the congregation in their walk with the 
Lord. Our greatest joy has been to have a young 
couple, Caleb and Kassie Small, step out in faith, 
indicating that God has called them to Pastoral 
ministry. And we have the privilege to mentor them for 
the Lord’s work – what a thrill! Beginning this month, 
Caleb and I will alternate, each of us preaching every 
other Sunday.
Another exciting answer to prayer will be the 
beginning of our weekly Bible Study at the Laurel 
Oaks Senior Community in Lacey at the end of the 
month. It’s been over a year since we’ve been able to 
meet together (due to COVID) – my how anxious the 
folks are to be meeting again. The first week will focus 
on “Our Awesome God” as portrayed in Psalm 66. 
For the past 21 years we have served as Minister At 
Large with NICE. This has given us the opportunity 
to provide Pastoral care, encouragement and 
challenge to the believers in churches throughout the 
Pacific Northwest. These years have been especially 
rewarding as we’ve had the privilege to teach and 
preach the Word in 25-30 different churches each 
year. You have partnered with us by your prayers, and 
God has answered! 
From our hearts we want you to know of our deep 
gratitude for your partnering with us here in the 
Pacific Northwest! May God bless and use you in these 
challenging days! 

Roy & Elvia

Welcome

We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 

Communication and/or Prayer Request 

form. We would love to pray for you and 

get you more information. 

Giving available

online or on the 

ACC app

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd.
Lynnwood WA 98036

425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

EVENTS AND INFO

Join us for Sunday services online or in person! We no longer require 
RSVPs for main services; however, an RSVP for kids’ programming is still 
required. 

Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We’ve resumed our kids’ and students’ programming on Sunday 
mornings as well! The children’s program will have a limit on the number 
of kids we can have, so be sure you sign your kids up for every Sunday 
at alderwood.cc/kids
Would you prayerfully consider joining our team of volunteers?

Our desire as a church, from the elders to the staff, is to do all we can 
to make decisions based on your safety and health. That means, among 
many other things, that we follow the guidelines of our governing 
officials. Masks are required and we need to adhere to social distancing 
rules, so families need to sit together. 
More information is available on our website: alderwood.cc.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center has been open for one year! 
Come by on Tuesdays (9am to noon) or Saturday mornings with any 
donations you have...a list of items needed and the address can be 
found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming 
events. Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events

COMING UP 
•	 Life Together Sunday - Sunday, May 30 

If you would like to be baptized or have your baby dedicated, please 
complete the online form indicated: 
alderwood.cc/baptism or alderwood.cc/dedication

•	 Worship Night - Friday, June 4 
Everyone is invited to join us for RHYTHMS OF REST. During this 
night of worship, we’re going to take some time to rest in Jesus and 
learn how we can actually have true rest in our lives.  
Learn more at at alderwood.cc/rest

TEXT “ACCAPP” TO 84576


